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Presenter: Jason Anderson 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: INFO/ACTION 

Subject: ADA Parking Requests – 1. Marshall Post Office;  2. Holy Redeemer 

Background 

Information: 

1. Marshall Post Office: City staff and Council have received requests from the Marshall Post Office 
for an ADA parking stall to be placed closer to the Post Office. The current street striping has 
three ADA stalls located within 150-FT of the Post Office. Two are located on W Lyon Street near 
the Cornerstone Church entrance and one is located directly across the street from the Post 
Office on N 3rd Street.  
 
Prior to the reconstruction of W Lyon Street in 2023, there was an ADA stall right by the Post 
Office and an ADA stall right by the Cornerstone Church on W Lyon Street. With the 
reconstruction project the two ADA stalls were combined in the interest of preserving as much 
parking on this block of W Lyon Street as possible. Parking availability was a consistent message 
from the Downtown Business Association. Combining the ADA stalls and creating one ramp 
location and one hatched area on the street helped to reduce the negative impact to parking on 
this block.  

 
In response to the request, City staff has identified a parallel parking stall that is located on the 
corner of N 3rd Street and W Lyon Street, right next to the Post Office, that could be considered 
for signing and striping as an additional ADA stall. 

 
Included in the packet are the striping sheets from the project plans. On these plan sheets we’ve 
noted the location of the proposed additional ADA parking stall.  
 

2. Holy Redeemer: City Staff have received a request from The Catholic Church of the Holy 
Redeemer for an ADA parking stall to be installed at around the new pedestrian ramp that was 
installed on W. Lyon Street.  

 
Included in the packet is an exhibit showing the location of the request.  

Fiscal Impact:  

Alternative/ 

Variations: 

that the Public Improvement/Transportation Committee recommend no action to be taken on 
this matter.  

Recommendations: 1. Marshall Post Office – The Public Improvement/Transportation Committee recommend to 
Council to add an additional ADA parking stall at the corner of N 3rd Street and West Lyon Street.  
 

2. Holy Redeemer - The Public Improvement/Transportation Committee recommend to Council 
to add an additional ADA parking stall at the newly constructed ramp on West Lyon Street. 

 


